
ADDENDUM #4 
INVITATION FOR BIDS R-06 
PAINTING OF LIGHT POLES 

AUGUST 27, 2015 

 

Invitation for Bids R-06 “Painting of Light Poles” has been cancelled. 

It is expected that the project will be re-bid in the near future. All planholders will be notified when the 

revised bid is issued. 

 


